A FORCE FOR
EDUCATION

We are delighted to announce 1
launch of a new campaign to sup
FE recruitment
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The new campaign to
support FE recruitment &
stafting

To support our members with their staffing & recruitment
needs, we are launching a campaign with the armed forces &
Career Transition Partnership to promote opportunities
across FE and how forces personnel could transition into

these roles.

The campaign is a 2 stage approach, starting with an article |
have written for the CTP newsletter which will be issued in
May to further explore the transferable skills and an
introduction to some of the roles that forces personnel may
be able to support.




The 2nd part of the campaign involves an FE Insight event in
partnership with the CTP on 21st June 11.30 - Tom (online).
This event will be an opportunity to further showcase the FE
sector as a great sector to work in, the types of roles
available, how to apply for roles & support with
understanding the sector and how transferrable the skills
are.

We are keen to showcase the sectors opportunities as well
as the benefits of working in FE and are being joined by a
number of our members to discuss their live vacancies and
provide current examples of ex-forces personnel who have
transitioned into FE and are still here teaching, leading,
coaching and changing lives!

To find out more, or to share your current vacancies with us
to promote please get in touch - info@wylp.org.uk Ref: A
Force for Education
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